
From: Holcombe, Rebecca [Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 1:35 PM 

To: Schatz, Ken; Murphy, Reeva 

CC: Talbott, Bill; Pepper, James; James, Brad; Fowler, Amy 

Subject: Need update on how many programs CDD has cleared. 

 

 

Ken and Reeva,  

I just heard from a superintendent who says that he is concerned our second census count will be 

inaccurate because none of the private providers have yet cleared, some of them have new 

employees since September and one has changed ownership so is starting over. 

We have not had any updates from CDD on how many programs have been cleared.  We have 

been operating on the assumption, based on assurances,  that programs would clear in time for 

the second census.  If, based on CDD's count of how many programs have not cleared, this is 

NOT likely, we need to know ASAP so that we can move quickly to protect districts. 

 

Rebecca 
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